REQUEST FOR INFORMATION
GCC-RFI-19-002

Guam Community College Foundation is soliciting information to determine if there are
adjacent properties to the Guam Community College (Mangilao, Guam) that would be
considered or is available for potential purchase.

Interested parties are requested to submit a letter of interest and information regarding the
property as follows:

1. Location of the Property

2. Property Size
3. Names of Landowners

The deadline for submission of information is 5:00 p.m., Friday, February 22, 2019.

For additional information, please contact the Materials Management Office at 735-5540
or email: materialsmanagement@guamecc.edu.

My G4 Qiada
Mary A}Y. Okada, Ed.D.
President




